
Dear Faithful Supporters and Praying Friends,
 
"Now I beseech you, brethren, for the Lord Jesus Christ's sake, and for the love of the 
Spirit, that ye strive together with me in your prayers to God for me (us)"  (Rom. 15:30).
 
We rejoice to share the completion of our 17 week Pacific Island preaching tour!  We 
left mainland USA on February 20 and returned June 18.  By God's grace we journeyed 
safely through four weeks in Hawaii; one week on Pohnpei, Micronesia; one week on 
Guam; four weeks in the Philippines; four weeks in Japan; and, then, another three 
weeks in the Philippines. We are grateful to those who gave financially and those who 
prayed diligently for this trip.  Space will not allow for a detailed commentary on each 
church in each country.  Each church in these countries were so gracious and 
hospitable to me (us).  We praise God for the over 35 souls that professed faith in our 
Beloved Christ.  We registered hundreds of revival decisions: assurance of salvation, 
baptism, church membership and rededication.
 
Grace and Jonathan joined me for the four weeks in Hawaii and two of the four weeks in 
Japan (ministering to our US troops stationed there).  The other weeks I ministered 
alone as Grace and Jonathan concentrated on his education.
 
We now engage our USA itinerary until our next foreign trip to South Africa.  I will spend 
three weeks preaching in the churches around George, S. Africa, from August 21 
through September 10.  Missionary Lee Peterson and family will be my host. Upon my 
return, we will continue our USA schedule until leaving for Trinidad and Tobago, two 
islands but one nation  in the eastern Caribbean from October 24 through November 12. 
 Our USA itinerary for the remainder of the year takes us to the states of OH, NY, MA, 
AL, SC, WI, MN, NV, MD, SD and OK.  Praise God for this calling....what a life!  We 
NEED your prayers for safety, strength, stamina, and fruitfulness.
 
REMEMBER:  Our Israel trip is December 28, 2015-January 9, 2016.  Time is running 
out if you have thought of joining us.   The window of opportunity for traveling to Israel is 
closing.  If you have ever desired to go, this is the best time.  If you desire information, 
please write (e mail is chovanfam@gmail.com/chovanfam@juno.com) or call 
509-492-1885.  A $250 deposit is due ASAP.  The first payment of $1600 is due on July 
1.  The total trip which includes airfare, hotels, meals, entrance fees and all tips is 
$3700 from New York City.  Shalom!  Come with us!  It is a great way to study God's 
Word and support Israel!
 
God bless and use each one of you in our lives and in the lives of others!
 
Evangelist Randy Chovan, Grace and Jonathan
  

Evangelist Randall D. Chovan
"We preach not ourselves, but Christ..."
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